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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Sweet Adelines Spend Summer Bringing Harmony to 
Hofstra University 

 

 
 
Greater Nassau Chorus of Sweet Adelines International will be bringing their award-
winning music to Hempstead’s Hofstra University for eight weeks this summer.   
 
In addition to actively contributing to Long Island communities by presenting concerts, 
sponsoring scholarships, and performing in benefits, Greater Nassau regularly opens their 
rehearsals to guests.  Hofstra students and faculty as well as community members are 
invited to discover the joy of singing chord-ringing, fun-filled music a cappella-style with 
Greater Nassau Chorus Tuesday evenings from 6:45 PM to 10:00 PM between June 30th 
and August 18th in Studio A of Dempster Hall on the south side of campus.  For 
information about membership and performances, visit www.greaternassauchorus.org or 
call 516-250-4995.   
 
Sweet Adelines International is a worldwide organization of women singers committed to 
advancing the musical art form of barbershop harmony through education and 
performance.   
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